



Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS Trust

> Bath NHS House Combe Park Bath BA1 3QE

04 February 2022

James Thomas request-827881-bfd09cbc@whatdotheyknow.com

Freedom of Information/RFI-2527

**Dear James** 

Thank you for your request for information from Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership, NHS Trust (AWP or the Trust). Please find below our response to your questions.

Section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) entitles you to be provided with any information 'held' by a public authority. The Trust is not obligated to create information to respond to a request, only to provide information that is already held, unless an appropriate exemption applies. We have dealt with your request in accordance with your 'right to know' and are pleased to respond.

## You requested:

- 1. How many Trust Executives do you have within the trust?
  - The Trust has a Chief Executive, plus 5 Executive Directors. The Director of Transformation role sits under the Medical Director role. (Please note: information regarding the Executive Team is published in the Trust's Annual Report and made available on the Trust's website).
- 2. A list of the Trust Executive level roles, with their banding.

Role	Band
Chief Executive	Director level
Director of Finance	Director level
Chief Operating Officer	Director level
Medical Director	Director level
<ul> <li>Director of Transformation</li> </ul>	0 9
Director of Nursing	Director level
Director for People	Director level

- 3. Which is the highest-earning role within the trust?
  - Chief Executive.
- 4. How many different nursing roles do you have within the trust?
  - 6.
- 5. A list of all the nursing roles, with their banding.

Role	Band
Advanced Practitioner	5
Community Nurse	6
Community Nurse	7
Community Practitioner	6
Community Practitioner	7
Nurse Manager	8B
Specialist Nurse Practitioner	6

Role	Band
Specialist Nurse Practitioner	7
Staff Nurse	5
Staff Nurse	6

We hope the information is of use to you. If you feel your request has not been dealt with appropriately, you are entitled to request an internal review. To request an internal review, please email: <a href="mailto:awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net">awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net</a> within 40 days of this response, quoting the reference number above.

If you are not content with the outcome of that review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:
The Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire

SK9 5AF Telephone 0303 123 1113 <u>www.ico.gov.uk</u>.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team